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During the month of May we would like to open the Community
Bulletin Board at the Common Area to anyone who would like to
Honor the Memory of a Loved One. The board will be decorated
and ready to receive tributes on May 1st.

Mark your calendars for a Community Gathering on May 15th

https://buttondown.email/JerdoneIslanderNewsletter


from 1-4 pm. This is not a Board-Sponsored Event – we are
simply using the Newsletter format to get the word out to the
Community. What’s on the agenda?

Adieu to Paula & Bob Nesbitt and Diane & Gary Dempsey who are
moving out of the area to begin a new chapter of their lives.



Celebrate our resident 2021 LCHS Graduate, Danielle Perry

WELCOME Newcomers to the neighborhood.

Bring your own beverage and a dish to share. Burgers, chicken
and cake will be provided.

Please RSVP by May 1 to mkquamme72@gmail.com so we
know how many to plan for.

You just read issue #7 of JERDONE ISLANDER. You can also
browse the full archives of this newsletter.

You're currently logged in as JerdoneIslanderNewsletter, which is why you're not
being prompted to subscribe or upgrade or anything like that at the end of this post. 

Want to see what it looks like to everyone else? Try opening this page in a private or
incognito window! 

Want to edit this email? Click here.
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